
STHS class of 1978 working on
fall reunion
Andree Brulhart and Leona (Evans) Allen are working on plans
for the South Tahoe High School class of 1978’s 40th reunion.

It will be Oct. 20.

So far plans include a tour of the renovated STHS campus in
the late morning, then a lunch and get-together at the Camp
Richardson boathouse.

The cost of the event will be approximately $50 per person,
which  will  include  the  facility,  set-up,  a  barbecue-style
lunch, sodas and water.

RSVP by July 14 to Andree at msswiss3@aol.com or Leona at
lallen@mail.ltcc.edu.  Indicate  if  it’s  one  or  two  people
attending, phone number, and if you are able to volunteer. 

Hotel discounts are being worked on.
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